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Please DO NOT implement SB 408! Let patients and physicians choose what is best 

for their healthcare, NOT OHA! Healthcare - alternative or conventional - needs to be 

on an individual, a case-by-case basis. Healthcare with the intention of healing is an 

artform, not something a computer can spit out, or any government (or non 

government) organization should interfere in!  


